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Dear Parents/Carers, 

I am delighted to inform you that the After School Drama Club will run for Years 3 and 4 in 
the Spring Term 2024 on Thursday afternoons. Our ten-week After School Drama Club is 
fun, interactive, and highly impactful. It is designed to enable children to significantly 
improve public speaking, social skills and confidence.  

As well as taking part in fun and exciting drama games, the children will be rehearsing part 
two of Cinderella: The Untold Story, in order to perform it in front of Parents / Carers and 
pupils at the end of the Spring term.  

Every session is centred on our four cornerstones – Fun – Exciting - Learning - Confidence  

The club will run every Thursday for ten weeks – Thursday 11th January 2024 to Thursday 
21st March 2024, from 3.15pm to 4.30pm, for children in Key Stage 2 -Years 3-4.   
 
The children will perform the play in front of you the parents /carers, at 4.15pm on 
Thursday 21st March 2024. In order to continue to deliver a service of quality, we have had 
to increase the fee from £50 per child to £60.  
 
A payment of £60 should be made into the following account: 
 
Bank: Barclays Bank 
 
Account name: OA Empowerment 
 
Sort Code: 20-03-84 
Account Number: 63635090 
 
Please book by Monday 2nd January 2024 to secure your child’s place.  Places will be 
reserved on a first come first served basis. 
 
Please send an email to olusegun@youngauthors.uk to register your child.  
 

 


